
 
 
ATTENTION SPRINGFIELD YMCA MEMBERS 
Starting on Monday August 21, we will be doing some major renovation projects to 
the Locker Rooms and Swimming Pool areas in the facility. 

1. Both Swimming Pools will be CLOSED August 21 – September 4. During 
this time: 

a. The Lap Pool will be drained, repaired, cleaned, and refilled.  

b. The Activity Pool will be drained, resurfaced, and refilled. 

2. Both Jacuzzi/Cold Plunge areas will be CLOSED starting on August 21st 
so that we can create safer Jacuzzi/Cold Plunge Areas for members age 18+. 

• We will be opening the glass block wall of the Men’s & Women’s Jacuzzi/Cold 
Plunge area to the pool deck so this area is monitored by the Lifeguards.  

• We will be resurfacing the Jacuzzi/Cold Plunge tubs. 

• We will be building a wall between the Jacuzzi/Cold Plunge area and the 
showers in both locker rooms to help provide privacy. 

3. In the Men’s Locker Room we will be 

• Opening an entrance/exit to the shower area from the sink area (locker 
room) to the accessible shower area.  

• Painting the shower area.  

4. The Women’s Locker Room will be CLOSED starting on Monday August 21 
and remain closed until the project is complete (approximately 6-8weeks).  

• The Family Locker Room will serve as a temporary Women’s Locker Room 
during construction.  

o Parents of young children using the locker rooms are asked to use the 
locker room of the parent’s gender with children. 

• During this time, we will be: 

o Completely demolishing, remodeling, and rebuilding the shower area 
including new shower stalls, tiles, lighting, paint, and improved air 
circulation. 

o Repainting & recarpeting the locker area. 

 

We will do our best to keep you updated and informed. As always, our leadership 
staff will be available to talk with you about this project and/or anything else about 
the Y.  
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